
 

 

 

You’re Invited!  
 

Copperfield School’s 1st annual Rainbow Trout release is  
Friday June 1, 2018 
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Dear Families, 
In partnership with the Bow Habitat Station, 
we have been diligently raising Rainbow Trout 
from eggs and they will finally be ready to live 
in the wild in June.  All Copperfield School 
families are invited to participate in releasing 
them! 

The actual release will take about 30 minutes 
to an hour (but can be as short or long as you 
want to make it).  Representatives from the 
Bow Habitat Station and Alberta Environment 
and Parks will be in attendance to help us 
with releasing the trout, and answering any 
questions you may have. We are requesting 
that Copperfield students only have the 
opportunity to release fish first, and should 
there be any left, siblings are absolutely 
welcome to release one as well. 

Feel free to bring a picnic lunch and fishing 
rods, and whomever you like!  Grandparents, 
siblings, cousins, and pets are all welcome. 
Please remember to bring your fishing licenses  
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if you are over the age of 16 and plan on 
fishing (Children under the age of 16 do not 
require a fishing license).   

The release will go ahead as scheduled, rain 
or shine, so if you choose to come, please 
dress for all kinds of mountain weather (and 
maybe a change of clothes if you get a 
little too enthusiastic when letting the trout 
go).   

Please be aware that this is not a CBE or 
school-hosted event, so parents will be fully 
responsible for their own children.  There is 
no cost involved. 

We hope to see you there! 

Where:  Sibbald Meadows Pond, Kananaskis       
Country. Google Maps finds it easily. We 
recommend going through Bragg Creek.  

When:  Friday, June 1 2018, at 1:00 pm.  
It is recommended that you leave right after 
dismissal from the school to get to the pond 
on time.  


